October 15th, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. the Board of Supervisors of Orwell Township met at the Orwell Township building for their regular monthly meeting. All members were present.

The floor was open for public comment at 6:30 p.m. Representing the NeBall Organization, Michael Cragle inquired about financial support to build a new complex. Public Comment was then closed at 6:38 p.m.

The minutes of the last regular monthly meeting were read. Milt Robinson made a motion to accept the minutes, John Strope seconded the motion, and the minutes were approved as written. The Treasurer's Report was reviewed. Chad Cooley made a motion to accept it as written, John Strope seconded the motion and Milt Robinson made it unanimous.

Road Report:

Attended a Dirt and Gravel Road Project Class Finished the Manchester Dirt and Gravel Road Project Pushed 1B and Cinders into Cinder Shed

All Bills on hand were paid.

After contacting Shawn Gill from Army Corp. of Engineers and Jonathan VanNoy from the Conversation District, Milt straightened out the permit compliance issue with a GP3. This matter stands resolved. A representative from DEP suggested maybe a ford crossing would be something to consider for Cemetery Road as well.

After reviewing the two proposals from CBIZ and PSATS regarding a pension plan, Milt Robinson made a motion to move forward with PSATS Pension Fund for township employees. Chad Cooley seconded this motion and John Strope made it unanimous.

The Road Sign Replacement Program is still pending at this time.

A Budget Prep Meeting is scheduled for October 29th to work on the budget.

Meeting Adjourned, 7:25 p.m.

Mia M. Beebe, Secretary/Treasurer

Approved